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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Council Meeting Safari Rd. Municipal drain

From: Miki McKellar  
Sent: November 13, 2023 10:28 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Council Meeting Safari Rd. Municipal drain 

Please note the property at 1811 Safari Rd. has no issues with water backing up. The water flows 
from east to west under our laneway with no issues.  
Also and more importantly, this property is partly owned by an older person with a catastrophic head 
injury. Access from the road to our residence cannot be blocked in case of emergency. We also have 
a lot of elderly farm animals that require us to be here 24/7.  
Please consider this and the fact that we are on fixed pensions,   before you decide to destroy our 
property and bill us for it.  
Thank you, 
Michelle McKellar 

5.3


